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Term 2 – Week 6 – 4.06.2020 

BOOMI & SCHOOL COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Message 
Aspirations Wall 
Our aspirations wall has grown with the addition of many 
smiling parents.  We still have space on our wall if you 
haven’t had your photo taken yet.  Just send in a selfie with 
a goal you would like to achieve.   
 
Along with our aspirations, we have been discussing 
kindness and respect towards others.  As a small K-6 school, 
the children spend all day together and on the whole play 
beautifully with one another.  It is really important that, as 
parents, we are mindful of the conversations we have with 
our children at home, as these can be repeated at school.  
This can create confusion for the children as the messages 
they may get at home do not always fit in with the school 
rules and expectations at Boomi School.  We appreciate 
your support with this. 
 

Thank You 

Thank you to Boomi’s own snake wrangler, David Oates. 

David was able to help us out with a slithery intruder last 

Friday.  His bravery was outstanding and we appreciate his 

assistance.  Felicity can now re enter the shed without fear! 

Next time you are at the Boomi shop, make sure you thank 

Melanie for helping the kids with their times tables.  

Rumour has it that she has been quizzing the children when 

they come in – so send them in to grab a snack!  Thanks 

Melanie for helping the children of Boomi master their 

times tables! 

Coming 
Events 

2020 

 

Term 2 

 

Week 6 

8/6 Queens Birthday 

3/6 Bakers Cup cancelled 

 

Week 7 

12/6 Zone Cross Country 

Mullaley cancelled 

 

Week 8 

19/6 Border Sports 

cancelled 

 

Week 10 

3/7 Last Day Students 

 

Term 3 

 

Week 1 

20/7 SDD 

21/7 

Students return 

 

Week 2 

28/7 P&C Meeting 

 

Week 7 

1/9 Fruit & Vege Month 

2/9 Life Ed Van 

 

Week 10 

25/9 Last Day Students 

 

Term 4 

 

Week 1 

12/10 Students Return 

 

Week 2  

20/10 P&C Meeting 

 

Week 3 

28/10 School Photos 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

Music 

Mrs Lockery has been teaching the children the marimbas and the ukulele.  

They have been learning some songs and I am very much looking forward 

to hearing their progress over the rest of the term. 

Tennis 

Margie Buckley will be coming out on a Friday next Term to teach tennis 

skills to the children.  We are very lucky to have her expertise! 

Art 

Mrs Oates has a real knack for drawing out the artists in the children.  On 

Wednesday, the children drew some Koi Carp as a part of our Japanese Art.  

It was amazing to see, that even though they all looked at the same picture 

for inspiration, they each produced an individual and unique piece – no two 

are the same.  They should all be very proud of their efforts. 

Reminders  

We have noticed that some children have been forgetting their drink 

bottles.  While we are under COVID-19 directives, school bubblers are not 

in use.  Would you please ensure that each child brings a water bottle every 

day. 

Don’t forget Monday is the Queen’s Birthday public holiday!  Enjoy your 

Monday. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any 

concerns or queries.   

 

 

Sarah Malone 

Relieving Principal 

 



 

 
 

 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK AND THE SHINING STAR AWARD 

This weeks Student of the Week is Ally  for 

consistently completing tasks to a high standard 

independently.  Maddie is our Shining Star as she 

is always ready to work and can be relied on to 

complete tasks. 

 

 

PBL AWARDS 

Congratulations to Ally for reaching the level of 

Emerald in our PBL program.  I am looking 

forward to seeing many more children reaching 

Emerald in the near future. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

THURSDAYS 

Mrs Arthur has declared 
Thursday’s to be a bit of 
special day from now on.  
Today was pigtails and 
mohawk day.  Next week 
will be ‘wear a tie’ day.  The 
children and staff were 
looking sharp this morning! 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

JAPANDESE KOI CARP ART 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

REMINDER 

 

TUCKSHOP each Tuesday from the school menu 

 

Please return WWCC parent forms ASAP 

 

Book Club due Wednesday 10th June 
 

P&C NEWS 

 

*The recycling shuttles are now in place at the Tuckshop gate. 

One is for cans, poppers and plastic drink bottles (NOT MILK 

CONTAINERS).  

The other is for small glass bottles NO WINE or LARGE SPIRIT 

BOTTLES thanks.  

All funds raised will support the school P&C. Please drop off your 

recycling anytime. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

* Mass has resumed in Boomi at the Catholic Church at 8.00am 

on the 2nd and 4th Sunday’s of the month. 

Next service will be June 14th. Everyone welcome.  

 

* Boomi Co-op is operating a grocery ordering service. Please 

place orders by Friday 10am for collection the following 

Wednesday after 2pm. Please text a clear order with your name 

to Mel on 0411236596 or email boomico-op@bigpond.com  

 

* The Sea Lorry will be coming to Boomi Thursday 18th June. He 

will arrive around 8:00am. If you would like to know more, or to 

place an order, please call Mal on 0419 717 585.  
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